
From: george@monteverdiconsulting.com
To: Ayers, Dana
Cc: Jim Regusci (jimregusci1@gmail.com); Laura Regusci; Gallina, Charlene
Subject: Regusci Winery UP MOD
Date: Friday, September 29, 2017 11:50:17 AM

Hello Dana & Charlene:
We would like to request that the Use Permit Modification for Regusci Winery matter (P16-00307)

be moved from the October 18th Planning Commission hearing agenda to the agenda for the hearing

scheduled for November 15th.
Please let me know if you have any questions or require that we submit this request in a formal
letter.
Thank you,
GM
 
MONTEVERDI CONSULTING, LLC
Planning + Permitting + Project Management
 
George H Monteverdi, Ph.D.
Principal
PO Box 6079
Napa, CA 94581
707-761-2516
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